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President's Message

Wow! Talk about a great way for VASA to get into the Christmas spirit!
This week City Council agreed to award $50,000 in operating dollars to
VASA for 2017. It was a unanimous yes! We are indeed most grateful.
Thank you City Council and thank you again to the Community Services
Advisory Board. Our strategic plan can now see results with more time for
Danielle to initiate our exciting ideas.

So on that celebratory note let's party!

Attention all members. Bring your family and friends to our annual
fundraiser, "Thank Your Stars" on Thursday evening, December 1st.
Thank you to Peter Gegolick and his crew, Connie Osgood, Angelica
Lynch, and Linda Willard. They have put in many hours to make this night
loads of fun. Appreciation as well to Danielle Gauthier, Memory Roth,
Miles Constable and the many volunteers ( see below) who are jumping
in to help.

And of course not to be forgotten on the same night (and the real reason
we are all attending) : it is the Members Winter Exhibit. On display will be
art depicting what each artist is thankful for. There will be many small
pieces and a variety of styles in the show. Along with the great goodies
(mosaics, paintings, sculptures, jewelry ) in the studios there will be hand
made ornaments created by our artists for sale. Fabulous shopping night
folks. If you are not a keen shopper, join us anyway for liqueur tasting, a
scavenger hunt, blind contour drawing, great food and music to put you in
the festive mood.

As 2016 comes to a close | would like to express my appreciation to our
wonderful Board of Directors, Executive Director, Committee Chairs, and
to all of our VASA members and volunteers for making this a truly
magnificent year. Let's thank our lucky stars!

Joy of the season to all!
Carol Watamaniuk

As this goes to press thank you to the following for volunteering for
"Thank Your Stars"

Wanda Reseck, Helen Rodgers, Bella Totino, Rick Rodgers, Doris
Charest, Carolyn Chmilar, Karen Blanchett, Rayma Peterson.
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VASA Gallery Presents:
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HOLIDAY SEASON MEMBERS SHOW

NOVEMBER 29™ 2016 - JANUARY 28™ 2017

FUNDRAISER RECEPTION THURSDAY DECEMBER 15T | 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM

25 SIR WINSTON CHURCHILL AVENUE, ST. ALBERT, AB T8N 257 | 780.460.5990 | www.uvasa-art.com
GALLERY HOURS TUESDAY TO SATURDAY 10AM-5PM
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October 25—November 25
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. Two very different styles coming together for
\ one fantastic show!!



VASA Main Gallery Presents:
The 2017 Line Up

Each year VASA puts out a call for artist to submit for the following year’s shows.
The call goes out province wide and we receive many submissions. A jury is
hired and the process of picking the shows for the following year is undertaken.

The following is the 2017 line up.

January—continuation of “Thank Our Stars”

February—Pat Wagensveld—"Release and Discovery—An Introspective”
March—Star Newman—Photography (untitled)

April—Non Resident Spring Show (call for entries coming soon)

May—Miiles Constable, Connie Osgood, Victoria Armstrong, Cheryl Moskaluk,
Judy Leila Schafers, Peg McPherson, Rayma Peterson, Al Anderson, Memory
Roth—"Nature’s Garden”

June—Karen Blanchet—"Wildwood”

July—"Glorious and Free—A Celebration of Canada”

August—Cathy Bible, Janet Sutanto, Miles Constable—"Through the Paint”

September —Tammy Taylor—(Untitled)

October—Mystical, Magical, Fantasy—(Alberta wide call coming soon)
**October 27 —Halloween/Fundraiser Party

November—Jake Mulyk—(Untitled)

December—AIll Members Show

Watch for the 2018 call coming in January 2017
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Water-lilies- Claude Monet



http://www.art-quotes.com/auth_search.php?name=Arthur+Schopenhauer#.V7ZdbDXQrHE

Exquisite Art Projects for the Young at Heart fi Rayma Peterson

Tissue Paper Collage Procedure
Rayma Peterson

Tissue paper collage is a beautiful medium to work with. The jewel-like colours of tissue paper are quite ap-
pealing. Even inexperienced artists can create something beautiful. The collage has very versatile possibili-
ties of further development with a variety of media such as pen, thick paint, felt pens, and oil pastels. It can

even be applied to papier mache sculptures as an alternative to painting them. These colours glow!

Materials:
1. An assortment of coloured tissue papers
2. White paper, cartridge paper is fine
3. %2 White glue/¥2 water mixture
4. Old paintbrushes
5. Containers for mixing glue

Procedure:
1. Mix the glue and water well in a container.

2. Tear off a small piece of colored tissue paper.

3. APainto the glue mixture onto the white paper
where you want it.

4. Place the tissue piece on top of the glue.

5. APaintodo over the tissue as wel | . Make sure that
the whole piece lays downflatt Donét bunch up the

tissue paper to make objects such as flowers as

you will not be able to work on top of those bunchy

bits.

6. Continue gluing and placing pieces of tissue paper to make a whole composition. Some white areas are
allowed. Be careful not to use too much glue mixture or the artwork can become soaked and soupy.
Overlapping creates new colours. Beautiful transparent effects result. Colour bleeding may occur and is
desirable. Let dry completely.

7. When dry, you may work on top of the tissue with drawing pen, oil pastels, or thick paint. You may also cut
off any pieces that hang off the edges of the support paper once the work is dry.

8. If you use onionskin or rice paper for your support, you can do some printmaking on top of the collage.



